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Senator Polley asked:

Has there been a survey conducted to measure customer satisfaction with the PDA’s
currently in use by senators and members?

If yes, could you please provide a copy of the results?

If no, will such a survey be conducted? And when is it likely to occur?

Answer:

There has not been a survey conducted to measure the customer satisfaction with
Mobile PDA’s.

A customer satisfaction survey is conducted each Parliament by the Department of
Parliamentary Services (DPS). This survey also encompasses the services delivered in
conjunction with the Department of Finance and Deregulation to the clectorate offices
of Senators and Members. Customer satisfaction with Mobile PDA’s will be
addressed in this survey. DPS have advised that they are planning to conduct the
customer satisfaction survey in July 2009.
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